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Deputy Secretary of State John J. Sullivan will travel to Manama, Bahrain
October 12-13. The Deputy Secretary will meet with senior officials to
discuss critical regional and bilateral issues, including counterterrorism
cooperation and countering the Iranian regime’s malign influence. He will
also engage with U.S. Embassy staff, as well as representatives from the
business community and civil society.
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